If you are having trouble viewing this bulletin in its proper format, view it and related documents at: <a href="http://www.shsparentassn.com/bulletin-archive.html">http://www.shsparentassn.com/bulletin-archive.html</a>.

## SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN

March 12, 2012

## Parents of Juniors - Who Wants to Plan a Party?

This year's prom is fast approaching - **April 28, 2012** - and we are in need of more people to help plan Post-Prom. Traditionally, parents of the junior class host Post Prom, providing chaperoned entertainment in one safe and fun location well into the evening/early morning.

If you are unfamiliar with post prom, it looks a lot like prom. In fact it is in the same location as prom, and the students would be hard pressed to tell you when prom ended and post prom began. The entertainment may change a bit & additional food is provided. But the post prom portion of the evening is planned by parents. This is one of those cases where the old adage "many hands make light work" is very true. So, while there is already a small planning group in place, they'd like to add to their ranks in order to divide the tasks up a bit more.

Please consider joining this fun group. Plan a party with your friends, for your kids. There are several ways you can help, and Kathleen will help you find something that matches your interests. Any time commitment would be helpful. If you are interested in helping make this a memorable and safe evening for a great group of kids please call or e-mail Kathleen Valusek at 962-5003, <a href="mailto:valusek">valusek</a> at 962-5003, <a href="mailto:valusek">valusek</a> @att.net.

P.S. – Note that being on the planning committee does NOT obligate you to chaperone. You'll get first dibs on a chaperoning slot, but you can decline if you wish.